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The Campus Planning Committee (CPC) provides advice and feedback to the Campus Planning and 
Development office. The CPC works via regular, open meetings, occurring approximately once monthly. 
In addition, a work session may be scheduled, contingent on need. The work sessions provide needed 
feedback on time sensitive issues, ongoing review of multi-stage projects, and facilitate a more detailed 
consideration of complicated proposals. Participation in work session meetings is by invitation only. All 
major campus planning initiatives are presented at the regular meetings of the CPC. 


